
April Showers Bring May Flowers
But here at the Training Center, April brings us the first pre-apprenticeship of the year, we
begin to wrap up the current year’s apprentice related training, and both the apprentice

contest and graduation are just around the corner! 

What's Been Happening?
Last month our correspondence tile
apprentices had been working on a project for
Local 96. This is their completed project! 

Our 1st year tile setters began and completed
a countertop project at the training center this
month.

JATC Board Member/Contractor Roger Kivela
paid the Training Center a visit last month to

see what everyone has been up to. 

Our 2nd year tile finishers designed and
installed a small mosaic with some great pops

of color.

Missed Out on Spring Brick Pre-
Apprenticeship? Now Registering for

Summer Pre-Apprenticeship!

https://www.bactraining.org/lead-archives-0


Spring brick pre-apprenticeship kicks off its first classes this week and we're very
excited to welcome all the future apprentices to the Training Center. Fellow
journey-worker Chue Yang will be leading them through their first 6-weeks of
training. They'll begin by learning basic material handling skills, how to spread
mortar, and understanding masonry measurements. Stop by and say hello to
these future apprentice bricklayers!

Interested in Brick Pre-
Apprenticeship in the Duluth area?

We will be hosting a brick pre-apprenticeship session for the Duluth area May 8-
June 2. For more details or for registration, please contact Nick Radtke:

nradtke@bactraining.org or 218-535-5275.

https://forms.gle/TGtCibXdbJmBCRFc6


https://www.bactraining.org/calendar



